
 

 



 

 
6th February 2020 
 
Dear Mr Blair, 
 
Please see below the responses to your FOI request of 5th February: 
 
 

• The three or more quotes that you will have obtained for the work of ‘Replacing a part of the 
playpark fence’ - playpark maintenance on 18th September 2018. 

 
Information not available. 
 
I do hold the quote for the work that was undertaken; this is on the following page.. 
 

• A cost breakdown of the work and materials involved from your chosen quote (£700). 
 
Information not available. 
 

• A copy of the due diligence carried out as to the chosen supplier’s suitability, eligibility, financial 
standing, insurances (min £10m) and technical capacity to undertake the works. 
 
Information not available. 
 

• A copy of the risk assessments (including COSHH) that you will have obtained from the contractor 
prior to commencing any works in the public area, along with copies of waste transfer licences for 
the removal of waste to ensure the waste was disposed of responsibly. 

 
Information not available. 

 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
J H Carr 
Clerk 
Winterbourne Stoke Parish Council 

  



 


